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FOR RELEASE TO MARKET

TRANSPACIFIC FINALISES ACQUISITION OF MELBOURNE LANDFILL

Transpacific Industries Group Ltd (ASX: TPI) has today announced that completion of its purchase of the
Melbourne Regional Landfill business from Boral Ltd occurred on 28 February 2015.

The acquisition secures TPI’s long term position in the Melbourne market by delivering on an integral
component of the overall TPl growth strategy of increasing internalisation rates (collected waste delivered
to its own sites rather than to third parties) for TPI's Melbourne operations, which will drive enhanced
cash flow and higher returns.
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